
  
BLV Stakeholder Meeting Agenda 

May 4, 2011 
 
 

Attendees: 
Doug Anderson (Bylaw Services) 
Lois Habberfield (MD of Rockyview) 
Al Sacuta (MD of Rockyview) 
Wes Koyzan (BLV Group) 
Mitch Schaufler (BLV Group) 
Nick Ryan (BLV Group) 
Brian Jobson (BLV Group) 
Gord Lowe (Alderman Ward 2) 
 
 
Reviewed the following Agenda: 
 
 
Purpose of Stakeholder Meeting  
 
Develop a Steering Committee format to allow communication between the Stoney Trail 
Aggregate Resource operation and the community.  Individual members of the community are 
represented through their stakeholder representative. 
 
 
Invitees 
 
Invitees were selected to represent local stakeholders: 

 
 
City of Calgary 
Dale Hodges (Alderman, Ward #1) 
Doug Anderson (Bylaw Services) 
 
Young Offenders Center (YOC) 
Kevin Brophy 
 
AI 
Ron Ui 
 
Royal Oak Community Association 
Erin Stabbler 
 
MD of Rockyview 
Al Sacuta 
Rollie Ashdown 
Lois Habberfield 
 

The University of Calgary 
George Thomson 
 
Alderman Ward 1 
Dale Hodges 
 
Alderman Ward 2 
Gord Lowe  
 
AT 
Nino DeLaurentiis 
Hank Wolters 
 
BLV 
Mitch Schaufler – BLV Manager 
Ellie Tran – BLV Supervisor 
Nick Ryan – BLV Partner 
Alan Paul – BLV Partner

BLV GROUP 



Update 
 
Site Activities in 2010 

- Stripping in Dec 2009 / Jan 2010 and in Aug / Sept 2010 
- South Rock crusher producing for AT Stoney & Crowchild project from Jan to July 
- South Rock asphalt plant producing for AT Stoney & Crowchild project from July to 

September 
- Volker Stevin crusher producing for AT Stoney & Shaganappi project from August to 

October 
- Standard General shipping materials for AT Stoney & Deerfoot project in September 
- BLV crushers operating from March to December 
 

 
 

General  
 
Site Activities in 2011 

- Stripping in March and possibly later this summer 
- South Rock asphalt plant to return June to October for AT Stoney & Crowchild project 
- AT to tender Stoney & Nosehill interchange in June – schedule is 2011 to 2013 
- BLV crushers operating from March to December 
- Community newsletters distributed in April 2011 
- Community Open House in September – Ellie to communicate date 

 
 
 

Other 
 
Issues & Concerns 

- BLV monitoring dust and debris at site entrance and is using water truck regularly 
- Noise is being monitored and data being tracked through three sound monitoring 

stations 
- Discussion of existing and planned haul routes and alternatives 

 
 
Next meeting – to be announced 


